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Summary:

Caroline Russell emails her staff at the Arms Control and Disarmament Agency
regarding Raja Ramanna's recent statements regarding the state of India's nuclear
program. Ramanna was the Director of the Defence Research and Development
Organisation and was quoted in the Times of India stating that India already had a
capability which did not need to be tested.
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